NADRA Comments of 11/15/05

It is NADRA's understanding that the purpose of the CTC is to ultimately provide a recommendation (work product) to the ICC on possible code revisions in relation to the climbability of railings.  

NADRA also understands that seven Objectives have been specified with particularity by the CTC in order to present its work product to the ICC

NADRA is concerned that in the effort to reach the work product, that the momentum of the CTC is bypassing several of the stated Objectives.  A review of the injury data put forth by committee members suggests that the data itself may be potentially out of date, and further that the data may not be descriptive enough, as to what caused the referenced injuries, to be conclusive.
NADRA believes that until the CTC has worked through the Objectives, that any revisions to existing code is premature, and may ultimately result in code revisions which are detrimental to public safety.  Instead NADRA recommends that the CTC work with research gathering organizations to obtain the necessary data on injuries and what causes them; leaving any code revisions for a later date when more and better data is available.
